
 

 

 

Schools Forum Agenda  
 

Date &Time Thursday 8 December 2022 1pm start 

Venue Virtual via TEAMS (please could any non-member wishing to attend 
contact David Green below, to arrange access to meeting) 

Chair Rhona Barnfield 

Clerk to Forum  David Green (David.Green.ses@surreycc.gov.uk) Tel 020 8541 8010 

 

Item Item title Lead Papers 

1 Election of Chair and Vice-Chairs Clerk No 

2 Welcome, introductions and apologies for absence Chair No 

3 Declarations of Interest for this meeting and register Chair Yes 

4 Minutes of meeting on 6 October 2022 and matters arising Chair Yes 

5 Contextual update if required, on the following items: 
DFE school funding developments (if any) 
Schools Funding Cabinet Report 
Disapplication requests to DfE 
 

 
LM/DG 

 
No 

6 Former combined services funding LM/DG Yes 

7 Centrally managed Schools Block proposals 2023/24 LM/DG Yes 

8 Maintained schools budget deductions (“central services levy” 
for 2023/24, including school improvement) 

LM/DG Yes 

9 DSG management plan update Sarah Bryan To follow 

10 Growing schools fund criteria and budget proposals for 
2023/24 (including use of average pupil numbers) 

David Green 
 

Yes 

 11 Mainstream SEN banding review Carol Savedra To follow 

12 Arrangements for school related government grants 2023/24 David Green Yes 

13 Schools Forum business 
Dates for 2023 meetings (already circulated) 
Items for next meeting on 10 January 2023 -to include final 
proposals for funding rates for schools for 2023/24 and 
further discussion of Surrey Pay settlement 
Proposal for additional late Spring term meeting for a 
workshop on the first year of the Safety Valve agreement and 
its impact and the work of Inclusion Innovation Working 
Group and other related initiatives 
 

Chair/David 
Green 

 

No  

14 Any other business (if advised to Chair 24 hours in advance) All No 

 
Please note:   If members require additional detailed information on any item, please 
request this at least 24 hours before the meeting 

 
Invitees and attendees of this meeting should be aware that this meeting is open to the 

public and the minutes, which may include names, will be published 
 




